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This week is World Nursery Rhyme Week, so we have enjoyed some of our favourite rhymes with lots of fun activities linked 

to these. Nursery rhymes support language and communication skills by introducing new vocabulary and helping children 

recognise the sounds in words. Fine and gross motor skills are used as children join in with actions whilst singing and some 

rhymes teach basic maths concepts. Children also love to sing about colourful characters doing funny things, for example, 

cows jumping over moons and little men zooming off into space. This helps children to have a vivid imagination and develop 

humour which is a lovely thing, for us as adults, to share with them. 

On Monday we had a poppy theme and some of the children watched the very touching CBeebies video which gives a gentle 

introduction to Remembrance Day. We found that the children were able to share their thoughts and talk about their own 

understanding of ‘poppy day’. We worked on a group art project of a beautiful poppy field which you may have seen 

displayed outside. On Wednesday we had a very energetic basketball session with Little All Sports. 

Lisa returns on 27th Nov for a gymnastics class. 

Important Dates. 

 
Autumn term part 2.  

Mon 4th Nov – Wednesday 18th Dec. 

Friday 13th December- Christmas event 

(parents to attend) 11.15-12.30 

Wednesday 18th December – Christmas 

party for all children.  

 

Can we please ask that welly boots are 

brought into nursery in a named carrier 

bag. Boots get very muddy in the garden 

and cannot be put back into backpacks. It 

can be quite tricky for the children to carry 

everything out at home time if the boots 

are not in a bag.  

Thank you. 

Thank you for your donations for 

Children In Need. You raised an 

amazing total of £50.00.  

The children looked fabulous in their 

spotty outfits and Pudsey Bear 

clothing.  

 

 

 

 
 

 

Inhalers and prescribed medication. 
We now have quite a few children bringing inhalers into 

nursery. Please ensure that they are put in a box or bag 

that is labelled with your child’s name. As it is prescribed 

medication, please provide the inhaler in the box with the 

dispensing label attached, showing the name of the child 

and dosage.  

Mince Pie and Mingle Christmas Event. 

Friday 13th  December  11.15am-12.30pm. 

 

Come and join us for some festive craft, activities and a sing 

along.  

If your child already attends on this day, you will drop them 

off at the usual time and then come back to join them at 

11.15am for some festive fun.  

If your child does not attend on this day, then you are invited 

to come along with them at 11.15am.  

 

 

 


